
Please set aside money to support theater in Oregon, both film and live. Unlike most other businesses, movie theaters experienced 
a total shutdown for nearly a year. 
Movie theaters face a long road to recovery without new film product and with capacity restrictions. Even with greater capacity 
allowances (50% and above), theaters will still be limited to roughly 25% capacity due to 6' social distancing requirements. Funds 
are desperately needed to help address fixed costs incurred while movie theaters were required to be closed. We have gone to 
Salem Cinema, our beloved local independent movie theater for 25 years. They are on the brink of bankruptcy. Please help them 
survive. Sincerely, Steve and Toby Rhine


